ﬁ Santa Cruz County
C Association of REALTORS

Tuesday, March 16, 2021

Dear PVAR eKEY keyholder:

Effective today 3/16/21, your eKEY has been moved to SCCAR from PVAR. In order to keep your
key operational you will need to reauthorize the Supra eKEY app no later than Wednesday, March
17. Per our previous notices, please remember keys that are not reauthorized and that do not have
an updated Supra Key Agreement completed will be deactivated Wednesday, March 17, 2021.

How to reauthorize the app:
Open the eKEY app and go to More -> About -> Reset Authorization Code.

The app will reload and then you will select “I need to request an authorization code”.

You will have the choice of having one sent via text or email. Tips: if you choose text do not enter
dashes in your phone number and when prompted to open the link, choose to open it in the app (not
a browser).

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact our office at 831-464-2000.
Thank you, we look forward to assisting you.

SCCAR


https://www.docusign.net/Member/PowerFormSigning.aspx?PowerFormId=7cc15337-3b64-4046-ad04-fabf28854e6f&env=na1&acct=60242734-b6d4-4cbe-ae49-2376dd8bb6a9&v=2

